
 

William “Billy” R Smith 

08/14/1969 to 07/15/2024 

It is with honor we give tribute to the life of  Billy Smith. Billy came back home to  

continue his career with S.W. Rodgers in 2002 as a dump truck driver. Billy was    

humble, kind, and always ready with a witty joke. He was skilled at his job, knew the 

regulations of  his craft and was an excellent trainer for our new drivers. He was  

routinely dependable at performing his job duties, and truly a pleasure to work with. 

He helped the driver trainees understand the importance of  our company policy, a 

driver’s responsibilities and most importantly “Safety First.”  Billy was so consistent 

with demonstrating excellent safety practices that he was honored with the Heavy 

Construction Contractors Association (HCCA) “2016 Safe Employee” award, an 

 industry award given to an elite group of  people for demonstrating exemplary efforts 

to promote safety. He will be remembered for his acts of  kindness toward   others, his 

work ethic, and the friendships he built throughout the company during his career. We 

are proud to have him as a part of  our team and will miss him dearly. Our thoughts 

and prayers are with his family as they go through this challenging time. 

 

Services will be held on Saturday, July 20, 2024.Visitation will begin at 3pm, followed 

by his service at 4pm.  
 

Maddox Funeral Homes  

105 W Main St. 

Front Royal, VA  22630 


